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Dear Dr. Dang, Dr. Klag, and Dr. Goldstein: 

The Office for Human Research Protections (OHRP) has reviewed your October 31, 2001 report 
regarding the allegations of noncompliance with Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) 
regulations for the protection of human research subjects (45 CFR Part 46) involving the above-
referenced research. 

The allegations involved the following: 

(1) Failure of the investigators to ensure that risks to subjects were minimized as required by 
HHS regulations at 45 CFR 46.111(a)(1). 

(2) Failure of the investigators to promptly report the above unanticipated problems involving 
risks to subjects or others to the Institutional Review Board (IRB), appropriate institutional 
officials, the funding Agency, and OHRP in accordance with the requirements of HHS 
regulations at 45 CFR 46.103(b)(5). 

Based upon OHRP’s review of your October 31, 2001 report, OHRP finds no evidence to 
substantiate the above allegations. In specific, OHRP notes the following: 

(1) The Kennedy Krieger Institute (KKI) is not able to identify studies conducted by the 
investigators that involve the diagnosis of ADHD or which involve referring subjects into 
treatment or educational programs. 

(2) Two protocols conducted by the investigators did involve the employment of 
undergraduates but neither of these studies (i) involved the diagnosis or treatment of ADHD; or 
(ii) allowed undergraduates to score diagnostically definitive standard instruments. 

As a result of the above determination, there should be no need for further involvement of OHRP in this 
matter. Of course, OHRP must be notified should new information be identified which might alter this 
determination. 

OHRP appreciates the continued commitment of your institution to the protection of human research 
subjects. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick J. McNeilly 
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